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August 27, 2015 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attn:  Son Nguyen, Supervisory Engineer 
 Audio Division, FCC 
 
  Re: WGDL(AM), Lares, PR, (Fac ID 36564), BESTA-20150724AAX 
   Requested Response to Grant 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 For Lares Broadcasting Corporation (“LBC”), licensee of AM Station WGDL, Lares, Puerto 
Rico, we are filing the original and two copies of this request asking the FCC to electronically reissue the 
Station’s license, BL-19860606AG, to correct errors that have been found in the license.  Specifically, the 
reissued license should specify that the coordinates for the WGDL tower (ASR # 1011978) are: 18-17-35 
N. Lat. 66-53-48 W. Long. 
 
Also, the tower heights should be adjusted to reflect these measurements (in meters): 
 
Elevation above mean sea level  364.8  Overall height AGL  64.2 
Overall height AMSL  429.0   Overall height AGL w/o appurtenances  64.2 
 
Lastly, we request that the International Bureau send a formal notification letter to the government of the 
Dominican Republic to certify that Station HIBS is now authorized to operate on 670 kHz.  We ask that 
the FCC take official notice of the HIBS website which indicates the station is operating at 670kHz and 
also has links to the station’s Facebook and Twitter accounts showing the same operating frequency: 
 
  http://www.radiodialam.com/ 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
    Sincerely yours, 
 
 
    Scott C. Cinnamon 
 
cc:  Lares Broadcasting Corp. 
 R. Stuart Graham, Graham Brock, Inc. 
 Joseph Szczesny, Engineer, Audio Division, FCC (by e-mail) 


